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It is the policy of the Hilldale Board of Education to employ teachers by written contract.  
Consideration for reemployment shall be based upon the recommendations of the 
superintendent. 
 
A teacher contract may be terminated by mutual agreement between the teacher and the 
Hilldale Board of Education. 
 
Teachers shall be considered as employed on a continuing contract basis for the ensuing 
year if notification in writing of recommended nonreemployment has not been received by 
the teacher prior to the first Monday in June of each year.  Teachers who do not desire 
renewal of their teaching contract shall so advise the superintendent by registered or 
certified mail prior to fifteen (15) days after the first Monday in June of the current year. 
 
A teacher contract may be terminated for cause by the board of education, either upon 
recommendation of the superintendent or on its own volition. 
 


